
What to bring to the new studentsʼ orientation 
 

● Smartphone, tablet or PC 
 On the orientation day, we will practice logging in to the university portal using either of the items.  

 

● Rainbow ID and the password 

You will need the Rainbow ID and the password for using university Wi-fi and to log in to the student portal. 

Your personal ID and password will be notified on Ritsu-mate on Tuesday, September 16th PM4:00. Make sure to check 

them and have them ready when you need them during the orientation.  

 

● Pens and notepads 
Important information about the schedule and course registrations will be announced and explained during the 

orientation so you may need to take notes. Highlighters and stickies for marking the relevant pages in the guidebooks are 

also recommended. 

 

● Bag 

A few booklets and many handouts will be given out. Please bring a bag if necessary. 

 


